
 
 

Parking and Student Entry for Ecole’s Senior End of Year Performance 
Rehearsal – Tuesday 19 November 2024 

Performance – Friday 22 November, 2024 
Glen Street Theatre, Belrose 

 
Location 
Glen Street Theatre is located at the corner of Glen Street and Blackbutts Road, Belrose. 
There are two parking areas next to the Theatre (entry via Glen Street), as well as free street 
parking. Glenrose Village Shopping Centre is located opposite and also has parking. 
 
Student arrival  
Students should enter at the back of the Theatre, NOT inside the Foyer. When you are in the 
carpark closest to the oval and you are facing the Theatre, you will see the oval on the left 
and the sign for the Loading Dock. If you walk past the Theatre bins, you will see a set of 
stairs. The sign in area is marked with an X in the photo below. We will have our Ecole 
banners to easily find us. 

If you have recently changed your mobile number, please email info@ecole.com.au. No 
parents will be allowed to go backstage, only designated helpers.  

Student departure 
Students are to be collected where they arrived, at the back of the Theatre. Please be patient 
when the students are coming out.  
 
 

 


